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Bodleian Libraries Welcome/Induction for UGs & VSs 

Please make sure you attend the Library introduction session on Wednesday, 8 October, unless you 

have a meeting with your Tutor, in which case, you should attend one of the other sessions. 

  

You must attend a Bodleian Libraries induction webinar as the induction will help you to: 

• Track down the books and articles that you need for your academic work 

• Access Oxford's extensive online collections: many of the materials are not publicly available on 

the WWW! 

• Find out about ordering materials from the closed book stacks, reserving and borrowing items 

• Familiarise yourself with Library services and facilities such as computing, photocopying and 

scanning 

• Find out how to get help 

 

You can also find out about using Oxford Libraries by visiting 'Library Assistant for Oxford Freshers' at 

http://www.bodleian.ox.ac.uk/assistant  

 

Wednesday 8 October 

16:15-16:45 Bodleian Libraries induction webinar – Compulsory session UG/VS 

 

Thursday 9 October 

14:00-14:30 Bodleian Libraries induction webinar – Optional session UG/VS 

16:30-17:00 Bodleian Libraries induction webinar – Optional session UG/VS 

 

Friday 10 October 

09:30-10:00 Bodleian Libraries induction webinar – Optional session UG/VS 

11:30-12:00 Bodleian Libraries induction webinar – Optional session UG/VS 

15:30-16:00 Bodleian Libraries induction webinar – Optional session UG/VS 
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